
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral Class      Term: Summer 2       Topic: Volcanos & Earthquakes/Summer 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Wow, what an amazing term we have had. 

 

We have continued our adventure time 

sessions with Skipton class, and have loved 

joining in with play based learning themed to 

world ocean day, healthy eating week, 

national sport week, the beach and summer!  

 

We have also enjoyed a few trips this term 

too! Our visit to the beach was amazing, we 

all enjoyed being on the sand and eating our 

fish and chips, some of us even paddled in 

the sea! It was great fun. 

 

We then had our performance of ‘Shot Gun’ 

by ‘George Ezra’ at the band stand in 

Victoria Park. It was lovely to be able to 

showcase our incredible singing and signing 

that we had worked so hard on.  

 

We have also had a lovely visit from Newbury 

Library, who came in to tell us all about the 

summer reading challenge; I was so proud of 

the questions all of the pupils had to ask the 

librarian. 

 

In English, some of us have explored creative 

writing about personal experiences, and 

have used our trip to the beach as a hook for 

our writing. Some of us have explored our 

beach trip in a sensory way through choice 

making. 

 

In Maths we have been streaming with 

Skipton and have split into different groups, 

with some of us exploring cause and effect 

and others learning all about data collection. 

 

Balmoral class, thank you so much for being 

so amazing, I couldn’t have been prouder to 

be your teacher. I wish you all the very best 

for your next adventures. 

 

Dates to remember: 

 End of term: Friday 15th July 

 First day of term: Monday 5th 

September 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 


